

Lysynski, Heather

From:

G. Emery

Sent:

Monday, November 28, 2011 12:07 Fivi

To:

Lysynski, Heather

Cc:

Polhill, Bud; Brown, Denise; White, Sandy; Fontana, Joe; Baechler, Joni; Swan, Joseph;

Simon, John; Braam, John; McNally, Patrick

Subject:

Fluoride

Dear Built and Natural Environment Committee.

I am writing to express my extreme concern about adding fluoride to the London water supply. There is massive evidence that proves adding fluoride to water is unhealthy and extremely hazardous to children. People can buy tooth paste with fluoride in it for 99 cents. Why put it in the drinking water? Should we also add suntan lotion to the supply so people won't get sun burned? Ninety five percent of Europe has banned fluoride. Many Ontario provinces have take fluoride out of the water. There is very good reason for this. It is a toxic industrial bi-product.

I also understand that the city could save \$133,000 per year by not adding this garbage to the water. Are we not looking for ways to save money in these tough economic times? I know that you are going along with Health Canada's claim that fluoride is safe but they have stick to that story to avoid liability issues. I encourage you to follow other Canadian cities and read or watch very creditable professional's that specialize on this subject. Look at their studies.

I am not a member of the anti-fluoride group in London right now because of time issues, but I will be if you vote for toxic waste poisoning of our water to be continued. My family is also considering moving outside the city if the poisoning is not halted. Please do the right thing.

Glen Emery 283 Sarnia Road, London, Ont.

Try FREE IM ToolPack at www.imtoolpack.com

Capture screenshots, upload images, edit and send them to your friends through IMs, post on Twitter[®], Facebook[®], MySpace[™], LinkedIn[®] – FAST!